
 
 
 
 
 
March 8, 2007 
Electronic Bulletin No. 845 
RE: Westbound 20', 40', 45' FAK Rate Adjustments 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Pacer Stacktrain has elected to adjust multiple ramp-to-ramp FAK rates for Westbound 
20'/40'/45' equipment.  New FAK levels will take effect Monday, March 12, 2007. 
 
Since numerous ramp-to-ramp rates will be simultaneously impacted, we request that you 
consult the Pacer Stacktrain website to download FAK rates on or after the announced effective 
date.  FAK rates can be accessed at www.pacerstack.com/login/log_in.html by Pacer Stacktrain 
contract holders with a Pricing login User ID and Password. 
 
If you have questions regarding this announcement, please consult your Pacer Stacktrain 
Business Development or Pricing Representative. 
 
We appreciate your business. 
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